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COVID-19 (coronavirus) 
If you, or anyone you live with, has a:
· new continuous cough 
· high temperature or fever	
· loss or change in your sense of 
smell or taste
DO NOT ENTER THIS PRACTICE
Please only enter this practice if 
you have an appointment
For deliveries, or to make an appointment,
 telephone the practice reception on:


Further information on COVID-19 can be found at www.nhsinform.scot


2
image7.png




